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Dear District of Mackenzie,

We are writing this letter as a collective group to provide a reference for Christina Amouzou
of Kahu House /Petsitting and More.

We have all lived in the cul-de-sac of Gagnon Place for the three years Christina and her
family have lived here. This includes most importantly this last year when she started Kahu
House /Petsitting and More.

We want to show our support for Christina and her home business by supporting her in her
application for a variance now, and re-zoning in the future so she continue working for our
community in any capacity necessary to her.

Thank you for considering this reference. Please feel free to contact any of us for further
information or clarification.

Sincerely,
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